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Monday, March 4, 2019
To City of La Crosse Leadership,

On behalf of the Hmoob Cultural and Community Agency (HCCA), we
are extending an invitation to Mayor Kabat, the La Crosse City
Council, and Jason Gilman and staff to attend a presentation at the
Hmong Cultural and Community Center (1815 Ward Ave) on Monday,
March 25 from 5:00-6:00 p.m.

This presentation will give city leaders an opportunity to connect with
Hmong leaders while stepping into culturally rich environments to
learn about the history and life experiences of many of our Hmong
residents. We encourage questions and conversation as we seek to
foster understanding and positive relationships upon which to build a
healthy multi-cultural community.

We look forward to welcoming you to this gathering.

NaoHoua Tony Yang,

President, HCCA Board of Directors
Co-Director, Hmong Educational Project
Cultural Liaison, School District of La Crosse
nyang@lacrossesd.org

Wendy Mattison

Co-Director, Hmong Educational Project
School District of La Crosse Residency Artist
wmmatt@charter.net




